Dear ____, 
It is once again time for the Friends of Indiana Hospitals PAC campaign. As you know, Friends is a bipartisan political action committee that is dedicated to advancing hospital and health concerns in the legislative arena. Government regulation is involved in almost every aspect of providing medical care. 
By supporting the Friends of Indiana Hospitals, we as health care advocates and professionals can play an active role in ensuring that we help elect health care-minded legislative candidates to office. 2014 will be a crucial election year, and we must step up and support policy makers who understand our issues and support hospitals. 
A goal of _____ has been set for our hospital. Last year, we collectively contributed ______ to Friends. Please provide all contributions by _____________. You may send your contributions directly back to the Friends campaign in the enclosed envelope. 
Contributions or gifts to the Friends of Indiana Hospitals are not deductible as a charitable contribution for federal income tax purposes. Federal law requires us to use our best efforts to collect and report the name, mailing address, occupation and name of employer for each individual whose contribution exceeds $200 in a calendar year. 
As always, thank you for your support. Your contribution will go a long way to advance health care in Indiana. 
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